



HEBE HAVEN YACHT CLUB
白沙灣遊艇會

Summer Saturday Series 2025

Notice to Competitors

Number: 02

RACE POSTPONEMENT DUE TO INCLEMENT WEATHER

Source: Race Committee

Venue: HHYC

Published: 2025-06-14 09:32

Notice:

As SSI 7.7, as the Observatory expects to issue the Strong Wind Signal, No. 3 between 12:00 hrs and 14:00 hrs today, no race will be started as scheduled today.

AP over A has been hoisted. No more racing today.

Printed at 2025-06-17 21:40